Taylor Community Library Board Meeting: March 21, 2024

Call to Order: The meeting began at 6:40 PM. The following were in attendance: Jeanie, Kerri, Kristie, Kristen, Lori, and Heather (via phone).

Secretary, Treasurer, & Librarian's Reports: The Librarian's report has not been received yet. It will follow soon through an email. Lori made the first motion to accept the Secretary and Treasurer's Reports and Kristen made the second motion.

Unfinished Business: N/A

New Business: Sandy Longo will be invited to our June board meeting. Jeanie and Mary are requesting the same vacation week in September. Both of their requests have been granted by the Board after having a vote.

Facebook: It was noted that spam messages are coming through on the Library's Facebook page.

Fundraising: There is a borough meeting on April 10th to address the carnival in August if anyone is available to attend. We still need to receive permission from the Borough. We have insurance for the carnival. Kristi and Heather will contact each other regarding the wine festival trip. We are trying to find a place to have the fall bingo.

We are unable to have it at St. Nick's. Other possible places are Divine Mercy Parish. Lori will contact Divine Mercy to find out details and cost. St. Mary's on Oak St. is another possibility.

Jeanie's Report: We will be locking bathrooms at the library due to vandalism and problems at TCC. The key for the bathrooms will be kept at the desk. The windows in the library will be cleaned soon.

NEPA Gives is June 6th to 7th. Our goal is to reach \$1,000. We already have a \$250 donation. We will do a video of the board members saying "thank you for the donations" for NEPA's webpage. If someone is donating under \$25, please give to Jeanie due to a minimum required with NEPA. She will put the money together and post it.

Individual Suggestions & Reports: N/A

Next Regular Meeting: April 18, 2024 at 6:30 PM

Adjourn: The meeting adjourned at 8:10 PM. Kristie made the first motion to adjourn and Kristen made the second motion to adjourn.

Submitted by:

Lori McCullon

Secretary to the Taylor Community Library Board